Agenda ltem # 350

Date 10]5 2z
Lori Welbes
From: Dodge County Clerk
Sent: Friday, September 30, 2022 4:07 PM
To: Lori Welbes
Subject: FW: Charter Communications — Upcoming Changes

From: Murty, Dayton N <Dayton.Murty@charter.com>
Sent: Friday, September 30, 2022 4:05 PM

To: Murty, Dayton N <Dayton.Murty@charter.com>
Subject: Charter Communications — Upcoming Changes

At Charter, we work hard to keep prices as low as possible. We value our customers and are committed to providing
them with the latest products and technology. Despite our best efforts, due to rising programming fees charged by
broadcast TV stations we carry, the broadcast TV surcharge price for Spectrum Stream TV and Spectrum TV Choice
customers will increase by $4.01 per month, effective November 1, 2022. Note, for customers who are paying a
promotional price for their Spectrum TV, the regular plan price does not take effect until the end of the promotional
period.

We remain committed to providing excellent communications and entertainment services in your community. If you
have any questions about this change, please feel free to contact me at (402)328-3536 or via email at
dayton.murty@charter.com.

Sincerely,
Dayton

Charter

COMMUNICATIONS

Dayton Murty | Sr. Mgr, Government Affairs
5400 S. 16" Street | Lincoln, NE 68512
0:402.328.3536 | C:417.529.9977

E: dayton.murty@charter.com

The contents of this e-mail message and

any attachments are intended solely for the
addressee(s) and may contain confidential
and/or legally privileged information. If you
are not the intended recipient of this message
or if this message has been addressed to you
in error, please immediately alert the sender
by reply e-mail and then delete this message
and any attachments. If you are not the
intended recipient, you are notified that

any use, dissemination, distribution, copying,
or storage of this message or any attachment
is strictly prohibited.



